
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vigilance Awareness Week 

 
 

 
 During the period 28th October – 2nd November, 2013 

Vigilance Awareness Week is being observed in all India Government 

offices in the country and abroad for promoting good governance and 

positive contribution of vigilance.   

 

The Indian Embassy in Stockholm is also observing this week 

and the pledge below has been taken by all its officials today: 

 
 “We, the public servants of India, do hereby solemnly pledge 

that we shall continuously strive to bring about integrity and transparency 

in all spheres of our activities.  We also pledge that we shall work 

unstintingly for eradication of corruption in all spheres of life.  We shall 

remain vigilant and work towards the growth and reputation of our 

organisation.  Through our collective efforts, we shall bring pride to our 

organisations and provide value based service to our countrymen.  We 

shall do our duty conscientiously and act without fear or favour”. 

 


